
Weekly News 

(Last updated on: 1/16/2021) 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Our Spring semester will start from this coming Sunday, 1/17/2021. This semester, all classes will be 

virtual and only Chinese classes (except CSL) will meet for this weekend. 

 

• We will distribute textbooks and collect tuition on 1/16/2021, Saturday, at the rear parking lot 

of Chinese school between 1:00 PM - 2:00 PM. Please pay full tuition by check(check payable to: 

MCLS-Riverdale), cash, or PayPal online. 

 

• Please follow the link below for class registration: 

 

https://memphischinese.com/register/login.php 

 

• Please mark your calendar for the following important dates: 

 

Jan 17th - Chinese classes (except CSL) begin (tuition due for Chinese class; $10 late fee 

otherwise); Teachers will send out Zoom links on or before Saturday 1/16/2021. 

 

Jan 24th - Elective classes begin (tuition due for Elective class; $10 late fee otherwise);Teachers 

will send out Zoom links on or before Saturday 1/23/2021. 

 

• You could find our class schedule and school calendar via these links. 

Class Schedule: http://memphischinese.com/classschedule.php 

School Calendar: http://memphischinese.com/schoolcalendar.html 

 

 

Please let us know should you have any questions. 

 

Thank you! 

GMCS School Admin 
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